
 
 

 

This season the 

Richmond Girls Soccer Association and  

Richmond Youth Soccer Association  

will be supporting the Richmond Christmas Fund. 

 

On Saturday December 14, 10:00am-2:00pm 

at Boyd AT 

we will be accepting donations of new, unwrapped 

toys, games and books for children (up to 15 years 
old).  Please note that for health reasons, stuffed 

animals are not accepted. 

 

Collect as a team or bring your individual donation 
down to Boyd!   Let’s show our support for the great 

work of the Richmond Christmas Fund! 


